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This bill is creating more obstacles to voting. Not only is this a logistics issue, and a 

budget and personnel issue, but it makes voting harder for disabled people and 

people that are caregivers to disabled people. This absolutely should not even be 

considered as a potential option. Mail in voting allows for better voter turnout. I have 

voted in several states and my identification is more securely monitored in mail in 

voting than any other places I have been to vote.  


